
 

 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

The Planning Commission  
is tentatively scheduled to 

have a work session with the 
City Council on Tuesday, 

February 3, 2015.  
 

The January 27, 2015  
Planning Commission Meeting 

has been cancelled 
 

Sherwood City Hall 
22560 SW Pine Street 
Sherwood, OR  97140 


